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To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing this letter to OPPOSE bill HB0581.  This bill would create an astronomical expense to our 
small lawn application business.  Our employees work outside on a daily basis by themselves and do not 
have very much contact with anyone else.  In addition, I do not have the HR department to handle 
internal claims and requests for approved days off as listed in this bill.  We take great pride in assuring 
our employees health and well being on the job everyday.  Thank you for listening to my concerns. 
 
 
 
Thanks. 
 
 
 
 
Matt Cline 
COO  


